
 

Midway Marauders Cancel 2020 Season Due 
to Covid-19 Restrictions 

 

April 13, 2020 - Bloomington, IL – After following guidelines set in March by the CDC for the safety of all players, 
coaches, fans, and the community, the Midway Marauders have decided to officially cancel our 2020 season.  

We would like to thank our fans, sponsors, all the local businesses we had worked with preparing for the season, 
the Grossinger Motors Arena, and the community of Bloomington-Normal for their warm welcome and hospitality.   

All ticket buyers will be refunded for cancellations. Ticket buyers who purchased tickets through Ticketmaster will 
be contacted directly from Ticketmaster with refund information and timeline. The credit card used to purchase 
tickets on Ticketmaster will be automatically refunded. No further action is required. Because of the staggering 
number of events across the country that are being cancelled, the email from Ticketmaster make take a couple of 
days to get to you, but be assured refunds will be issued without requiring any action from you as soon as they get 
through the backlog.  

For more specific ticketing information visit https://www.grossingermotorsarena.com/events-and-
tickets/coronavirus-restrictions-spring-2020-event-updates 

For updates regarding Midway Marauders Indoor Football, visit https://MidwayMarauders.com 

https://www.grossingermotorsarena.com/events-and-tickets/coronavirus-restrictions-spring-2020-event-updates 

https://www.facebook.com/M3IFOOTBALL/ For more team information 

Marauders Contact:  info@midwaymarauders.com 

Arena Contact: Hannah Shea, Marketing Director Grossinger Motors Area 
hshea@grossingermotorsarena.com                                                                                                                            
309-434-2657 
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